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Informational Report:

The current copier contract with Toshiba (RFP 2008-076) is due to expire on June 30, 2012. This contract
includes copiers, digital duplicators, service and supplies for the equipment. The District will keep all of the
current equipment and has negotiated a service contract under DIR for the service and supplies that will result in
a savings of about $212,000.00 for the year. The District will solicit new copiers for implementation July 2013.




